Southern Oregon Decorative Artists

Club Meeting Minutes - April 20, 2024

A meeting of Southern Oregon Decorative Artists was held on Saturday, April 20, 2024, at the Live Oak Grange in Rogue River, Oregon. President Kellie Pomeroy called the meeting to order at 10:10 a.m. There were 14 members and no guests present.

May Project – Jamie Mills-Price will be our teacher in May, and Kellie has ordered 30 surfaces and 30 pin surfaces from Pine Craft for Jamie's project. Pine Craft will give us a 30% discount making the project surfaces \$6.30 each and the pins \$1.40 each. They will be available to be picked up at the May board meeting.

Seminars – Kathy Prewitt

<u>Judy Ribitch</u> – Kathy has not heard from Judy yet about re-scheduling the seminar, but she will be following up with Judy.

Treasure Boxes - Julie Veronneau

Julie delivered 53 treasure boxes to Shriners Hospital for Children in Portland. They were very happy to receive them. Julie has blank boxes with her today to be checked out and painted.

Ways & Means - Julie Veronneau

<u>Special Raffles</u> – Since the seminar that was scheduled for today has been cancelled, we will be holding the special raffles at our May club meeting. Julie has received \$110.00 from ticket sales so far. Tickets are \$2.00 each or 6 for \$10.00.

<u>Bunco Party</u> – We need 84 painted party favors, 42 door prizes and 50 raffle prizes for the Bunco party, so Julie encouraged everyone to contribute. Judi reported that there have been 29 party favors turned in so far, and only 13 remaining to be checked out and painted.

Barbara reported that we already have commitments for 50 party tickets. Judi has actually sold 14 party tickets so far.

Special Rock Painting Project – Karen Swingley explained that she is collecting painted rocks to give to a young girl in Colorado who wishes to use them in a memorial for a friend of hers who passed away. She encouraged members to donate painted rocks to her and she will be mailing them to the young girl in May.

With there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:57 a.m. and Carolyn Miller taught a project painted with palette knives.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Damerow

Secretary